
<Marine Life Rearing Log> 

 

9 AM, September 13, 2023 

Weather: Sunny 

Water temperature: 18.6°C 

 

Today marks exactly one year since we brought the flounder to our rearing test facility. 

There have been no deaths due to parasites or disease, which we were initially concerned 

about, and the tritium ingestion/excretion tests, as well as the tests to confirm the effects 

of tritium, have been going well. These fish could fit in the palm of your hand when they 

first arrived, but now are the size of an A4 sheet of paper at the age of 1.5 years.  

 

  

  

 

Flounder pick-up day. It was the first 
time for some of us to handle live 
flounder. Everyone was a little nervous. 

Looking back, they were so small! 

Carefully transferring  
the flounders to the tank 

A change in environment 
The flounder are wondering 

where they are 


